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Notice to Consumers 

 
According to section 2936 of the California Business and Professions Code, all psychology licensees and 
registrants must post a notice in their office informing consumers how to contact the Board of Psychology 
regarding any questions and comments. The notice reads as follows: 
 
NOTICE TO CONSUMERS:  The Department of Consumer Affairs’ Board of Psychology receives 
and responds to questions and complaints regarding the practice of psychology. If you have 
questions or complaints you may contact the Board on the Internet at 
http://www.psychboard.ca.gov , by calling 1-866-503-3221, or by writing to the following address: 
 Board of Psychology 
 1422 Howe Avenue, Ste 22 
 Sacramento, CA  95825-3236 
 
This notice should be posted in English and any other language(s) spoken during the course of treatment. 
To obtain a copy of this notice, contact the Board of Psychology at (916) 263-2699, or to receive a 
printable version, go to www.psychboard.ca.gov, click on Consumer Information, and then click on Notice 
to Consumers.  
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